
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Lori Kelley, Board Chair 
Date: November 5, 2024 
Re: Discussion of Finalists for College President  
 
 
The Board of Trustees will discuss finalist candidates for the College President position and next steps, 
including the selection of a candidate to invite to enter an employment agreement with the Board of Trustees as 
the next president of Northwest Florida State College. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION:  
The Board of Trustees selects [Finalist Candidate] for the position of College President, contingent upon the 
candidate’s agreement to an employment contract offered and approved by the Board of Trustees.  
  


